
 
DATE: January 3, 2007 

 
 
TO: Gary Huss      FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Supervisor       Planning Director 
           
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2006-60 by  
 
 
Attached are revised plans for the above petition. The plans have been revised to increase the number of 
allowable units from 92 to 96 and show a minor change to the site layout. Since these changes are minor, I am 
administratively approving these revised plans. Please use these attached plans when evaluating requests for 
building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
Note that all other ordinance requirements still apply.  
 

 



 
DATE: May 2, 2007 

 
 
TO: Gary Huss      FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Supervisor       Planning Director 
           
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative approval for Petition No. 2006-60 by Withrow Capital Investments, LLC  
 
 
Attached are revised plans for the above petition. The plans have been revised to show the square footage 
allocation for parcel A-1. Since this is a minor change, I am administratively approving these revised plans. 
Please use these attached plans when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy. 
Note that all other ordinance requirements still apply.  
 

 


	2006-60ADM020107
	2006-60adm040207

